39 Patshull Road
London NW5 2JX

Jennifer Walsh

Planning Department
London Borough of Camden
Town Hall

Judd Street

London WC1H 8ND

29 September 2014

Dear Ms Walsh

The Castle, 147 Kentish Town Road, London NW1 8PB
Application ref: 2014/5900/P

application should be turned down because it has been submitted just as the deadline for
einstatement of the existing building expires and looks like an attempt to circumvent the
ment notice

econdly, the retention of the original facade of The Castle pub is entirely spoiled by the
tion of a third floor in a cheap portakabin style. If the facade is 1o be retained then there
should not be a extension rising up behind the parapet.

Philip Richmond



